


And in other news…. 

Signing up for Studies 
So far in 2015 we’ve had 23 new enrolments. From the ‘active 

student’ body 21 have submitted assignments and had them 

marked and returned.  An increased and enthusiastic Faculty team 

helps greatly with this. Here, Administrator Salome records 

assignments as they arrive. Are yours on their way? 

PTC 50th Anniversary 
As with all other Departments 

and colleagues, PTCEE played its 

part in the College’s 50th 

anniversary celebrations, having 

responsibility for the production 

of printed materials. We were 

also part of the sub-group which 

compiled a Fiji Times 50th 

Anniversary supplement. 

Extension students living locally 

gave of their time generously to 

help a busy and memorable day 

run very smoothly. New BD Course released. 
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th
 Century Pacific Church 

History written by Rev Dr Andrew 

Thornley has been edited and is now 

in circulation. We welcomed Dr 

Thornley to the Education by 

Extension office to ''sign it off'  as the 

picture shows. In the past, the author 

taught at both Davuilevu, the 

Methodist Theological College in Fiji, 

and here at the Pacific Theological 

College and is well known not least 

because of his commitment to 

reviving and reprinting the first ever 

Bible produced in the iTaukei (Fijian) 

language.  

Advisory Committee reconvenes 
PTCEE’s Advisory Committee met last month 

and had a lively discussion about the ongoing 

needs and development of PTCEE. 

Accreditation standards and adequate student 

support were topics high on the agenda. We 

are grateful for the wisdom of those who give 

their time to serve on our Advisory Committee 

such as Mrs Rokosiga Morrison from University 

of the South Pacific, and Rev Dr Upolu Vaai, 

Senior Lecturer and Head of the Department of 

Theology and Ethics at PTC. 

Mrs Rokosiga Morrison 
Centre for Flexible 
Learning, USP 

Rev Dr Upolu Luma 
Va’ai, Methodist 
Church, Samoa, PTC 

For all enquiries, please contact us at 

PTCEE, PO Box 388, SUVA, Fiji Islands 

Landline:  +679 330 7989 

Mobiles:   +679 9080754 or 7308394 

E-mail:      ptcee@ptc.ac.fj 

Labasa friends fed us too well... 

Generous God, Creator and  

Provider - just as food for our 

bodies is necessary and welcome, 

so may theological studies feed us 

richly, building and sustaining us 

for ministry and mission in a 

complex world.  Amen 

And don’t forget! 

We’re on the Web and on Twitter! 

www.ptc.ac.fj/ptcee 

@PTCEdbyEx 


